Li Xinming

Secretary, Legal and Political Committee

Jinshuiqu Jinshuilu, 17

Zhengzhousi, 450000

Henansheng

China 

Dear Secretary,

I am writing to you personally to request that you use your authority to intervene in the imprisonment and treatment of CHEN ZHENPING. It seems totally unreasonable to punish anyone for practising a belief that does not threaten any other people. I am increasingly concerned regarding reports of torture and inhumane treatment of  CHEN ZHENPING and other prisoners of conscience.

Now is your chance to show  CHEN ZHENPING that you are able to embrace your own humanity by releasing her and other prisoners of conscience.

This will be a powerful gesture which, surely, will greatly enhance your country's international reputation.

Yours Sincerely
